












August 11, 2008
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Richard Henf, President
Gap Antenna Products, Inc.

99 N. Willow Street

Fellsmere, FL 32948

Dear Rich,

The 43rd Melbourne Hamfest and Florida State ARRL Convention will be held the weekend of October 11-12, 2008. Per my conversation with Chris, we are looking forward to seeing you here again this year.  

I am reserving the same booth that you had last year on the east corner.  Chris said it worked out fine for you.  The price on it will be the same as last year, $80.00.  I just need to know how many vendor passes that you need.  This year we plan to have vendor packages prepared for vendor express check-in.

Incidentally, the tilt antenna base door prize you donated last year was greatly appreciated by us and the person whose name was drawn.  He was a Gap antenna owner.

Please contact me if you have any questions or want to make any changes. You can contact me via email at hamfest2008@pcars.org.  You can also call me directly on my cell phone at 321-223-2988.

Sincerely,

Jan A. Heise K4QD, Chairman,
2008 Melbourne Hamfest & ARRL FL State Convention
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